

Seabreeze Elementary School Advisory Council

January 25th, 2022 Agenda

Old Business/ Principal's Report

- Principal Kimball shared Spring school tour offerings every Wednesday, throughout School Choice season. The final tour, March 23, will serve as our Kindergarten Splash In, where students attend with their parents and receive a gift basket and classroom activity.
- HundredX fundraiser for Friends of Seabreeze exceeded their goal of \$10,000. The program allowed FSE to earn nearly \$13,000 towards our STEM program fund.

New Business

- Plans for Art of Family were shared with our Council members. Local behavioral
 therapist Don Morgan hosts this program, which covers topics that range from nutrition,
 conversation, and traditions, all family-friendly and with an artistic theme. Local artists
 will be present for projects, and our school-based fundraiser (Livin' the Dream Sand
 Creations) will be on site.
- PTA President Lauren Stout shared preparations and prizes for students towards
 Seahorse Sprint. Volunteers and Sign-Up genius information was shared, in order to get the word out for coverage.